NORTH
PEACE
POTTERS’

GUILD



I would like to express a special thank you to The Arts Council for
your general support. Our annual Chili Bowl fund raiser was a great
success. All funds raised from the event will go towards the operation
of the pottery studio. The North Peace Potters’ Guild is a member run
organization which provides space for the members to use as well as
classes for the general public. Thank you again for all your support!

For the North Peace Potters’ Guild,




